
As part of our ongoing 
regulation of the 
Mossmorran complex 
in Fife, the Scottish 
Environment Protection 
Agency (SEPA), in 
partnership with Fife 
Council and Health and 
Safety Executive (HSE), 
is hosting a series of 
online events for local 
communities to:

   Explain the role of SEPA and other public 
bodies in the regulation of the Mossmorran 
complex.

   Explain how air quality, noise and vibration 
are assessed and share information on what 
we currently monitor, including where and 
why and what it tells us. 

   Hear your concerns about air quality and the 
impacts of noise and vibration.

   Help us understand what you would like to 
know about monitoring activities and how we 
can share the results of this in an accessible 
and informative way.

Have your say: monitoring the  
Mossmorran complex



You’ll hear directly from the experts that undertake the monitoring and 
data analysis and will have an opportunity to discuss the information and 
ask questions. These events are a key step in listening to the needs of the 
community and informing our review of the monitoring we undertake 
around the Mossmorran complex and how we share the results of that 
monitoring with the local community. 

We value your opinion, and we are keen to get our approach to 
monitoring right. Please join the conversation and take part in one of 
our online events to share your views with us.

In partnership with  
 

To register for an online event visit sepa.org.uk/Mossmorran

Dates and times of events are:
Tuesday 14 September   14:00 - 16:30
Thursday 16 September   18:30 - 21:00
Tuesday 21 September   18:30 - 21:00
Wednesday 22 September  14:00 - 16:30
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If you are unable to attend an event but would like to contribute,  
please post your comments to:

Scottish Environment Protection Agency, Angus Smith Building,  
6 Parklands Avenue, Eurocentral, Holytown, North Lanarkshire, ML1 4WQ.


